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         Days of May 
May 11 Run for the Fallen 

A run for those who have made the 
ultimate sacrifice for our nation’s freedom.  
To register please contact 804-734-6445 
or 804-734-6446. 
 

  

May 12 Mother’s Day  
Today, we give thanks & honor to our 
Mothers. Thank you Mom's for everything 
you do. 

 

May 25 Heat Awareness Day 
Heat exhaustion & dehydration can lead to 
serious health problems if not treated 
properly. This day is to remind us 
to take good care of ourselves when those 
heat waves come through. Please stay 
hydrated & out the heat when 

possible. 
 

May 27 Memorial Day 
 Today we honor all of our men and 
woman who have passed away while 

serving in the United States Armed 
Forces. 

Yard Sales for May   

For the month of May, there will be two 
days of designated yard sales. 

May 11th & May 25th. For more information 
of the locations please visit our 

Facebook page or contact your 
Neighborhood Center. 

CEL Survey  

Our survey launched April 23, 2019. 
You should have received a short 
online survey to your email. We intend 
to use the results to identify what our 
residents like and/or don't like about 
the property management services, 
the property and our performance. 
With your cooperation and candid 
responses, we can continue to 
improve our service to you. The 
neighborhood with the highest 
response rate, will win a block party 
this summer. Complete your online 
CEL survey for a chance to win 2 
months free rent! 

 
 Life at Lee 2019 

SAVE THE DATE – May 18, 2019  

Fort Lee Family Housing is celebrating our 11th annual Life at Lee event.  Fun is in store for the whole 
family.  Fort Lee Family Housing has teamed up with various organizations on post to enlighten our 

residents of the wonderful benefits provided to those living on post! FMWR, ACS, PMO, USO, The Red 
Cross and the Fort Lee Fire Department are just a few organizations that will be participating in this 

event. 

We will be serving lunch for all that attend.  Prizes will be raffled, games will be played, faces will be 
painted and music will be enjoyed.  Advance registration will be available. 

Life at Lee will be held at the Main Welcome Center, 1510 Sisisky Blvd, May 18,  2019 from 11:00am to 
2:00pm.  We are looking forward to seeing you there! 
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Employee Spotlight 
I’ve always loved helping others in any way that I can.  I am very privileged to work for Hunt Military Communities and take care of our 

service members and their families.  Our families have sacrificed  a lot for the freedom we have in our country. I realized the least I 
can do to show my appreciation to each family, is take care of the needs and concerns they have while living in one of our homes with 

the best 5 star service I can provide.  So I thank each one family for allowing me to help and share the gifts I was given to  address 
any concerns they have, each time they allow me to enter their home. 

 
Tips 

• Always turn on exhaust fans in the bathroom and kitchen before you start showering or cooking and keep the fan running for several 

minutes after you finish. 

• Regularly run the ceiling fans in your home to keep air circulating. 

• When showering, keep the shower curtain inside the tub or fully close the shower door. 

• After showering, wipe moisture off of shower walls, shower doors, bathtubs and bathroom floors. Leave the bathroom door open 

until all moisture on the mirrors and bathroom walls has dissipated. Hang towels and bath mats so they will completely dry. 

 HMC President Message:  

I want to welcome you to the first ever President’s Message. I’m excited to have this opportunity going 

forward to fill you in on some of the things happening at Hunt Military Communities nationwide, and to 

tell you a little bit more about our employees and our dedication to you, our residents. 58% of our 

employees have some personal military affiliation. They are either retired military, a veteran, spouse, or 

was a military child. This special bond with the armed forces allows us to understand first-hand some of 

the challenges military families face, and helps drive our desire to take care of everyone who is a part of 

a Hunt Military Community. At Hunt, an important part of our job is to share our endless gratitude with 

our residents. Staff shows their appreciation for residents in a variety of ways. From weekly get-to-

know-your-neighbor events to partnering with military nonprofits, our mission is focused on giving back 

to our residents who give so much, and to the communities that support them. Hunt is committed to supporting positive change for 

our residents, employees and our neighboring communities through efforts that are focused on military issues, health, education, 

housing, and community betterment. We know you have a choice in where you want to live, and we are grateful you trust us to serve 

you.  

Best,  

 

 

 John Ehle  

President  

William Garlow - ‘Maintenance Technician’ 

 

 

 

Memorial Day 2019 

On this day we honor all of our men and woman who have served in the United States 
Armed Forces.  It is also a remembrance of the men & women who have passed away 
while serving in the United States Armed Forces.  Memorial day started it’s foundation 
during the end of the Civil War.  General John Logan summoned a day of remembrance 
for the nation and May 30th, 1968 was the 1st observed Memorial Day.   Today we have 
carried on this tradition to fall on the last Monday in May.  Happy Memorial Day!      

Memorial Day 2019 
MONDAY, MAY 27 

 

 


